
UMPIRES- GENERAL INFORMATION AND POLICIES

Umpire payment:  ($45.00/7 inning game and conditions below are met)

As with most all endeavors today the cost of running a league for youth 
baseball which relies on sponsor fees and fund raisers as it's primary 
source of income has become very cost prohibitive.  Each team must 
contribute its share of the league's liability for charter fees, insurance,
all star tournaments, etc.  Beyond this the teams purchase baseballs and 
playing equipment.  Yet the costliest item in their budget is the price of 
umpiring. The Chautauqua Babe Ruth League fully understands the importance 
of quality officiating and appreciates the fine job the association has 
been doing.  However, the method of paying umpires has never been clearly 
written, which on occasion has caused confusion.  To rectify this the 
following proposal has been adopted by the league with the belief it is 
fair to both parties.
1.  For a regular season game played to a decision, the umpire will receive
five (5) dollars per inning or thirty five (35) dollars, whichever is 
greater.  In addition, the umpire shall be entitled to ten (10) dollars for
arriving on the field by game time. This is the same compensation as it was
previously except now it is extra pay for extra innings.  The first pitch 
in the top half of each inning shall constitute an inning.
2.  Should a game be stopped before becoming a regulation game by rule or 
becomes suspended the umpire will receive the ten dollars for arriving to 
field on time and five dollars per inning.
3.  If a suspended game is to be completed immediately preceding another 
game between the same teams the umpire shall be notified by the assigning 
umpire in advance.  Whether or not the umpire was the one who called the 
start of the suspended game he shall receive the ten dollars for arriving 
to the field on time and five dollars per inning.  For the ensuing game the
umpire will receive five dollars per inning or thirty five (35) dollars, 
whichever is greater.
4.  Every effort will be made to inform the umpire of a game cancellation 
in as timely a manner as possible.  However,  should an umpire arrive for a
game which is unable to be played due to late developing weather conditions
he will be paid his ten dollar arrival fee.  Should a conflict occur 
regarding a situation as this it will be jointly resolved by the league 
president and the umpire assigner.

Ejections---Suspensions---Penalties

Should a player, coach or manager be ejected from a game by an umpire for 
unsportsmanlike conduct, abusive language, demonstrating disrespect toward 
the opposing team and/or the umpire or repeatedly disregarding the rules he
shall remove himself in a timely manner to a distance to which he will be 
no distraction whatsoever.  Failure to comply with this will cause the 
umpire to declare a forfeit.  Once one has been ejected from a game he will
also be suspended for his team's next game.  No appeal of said ejection and
suspension will be considered.  Should one be ejected on a second occasion 
he will be deemed ineligible for the duration of the season.  Again, this 
second ejection may not be appealed, however, it will automatically be 
reviewed by the League Steering Committee which may alter the penalty if it
determines it justified by the circumstances.



UMPIRES- GENERAL INFORMATION AND POLICIES

Contact Rule

If a runner attempting to reach home plate or any base intentionally and 
maliciously runs into a defensive player he will be called out on the play 
and ejected from the game.   The objective of this is to penalize the 
offensive team for deliberate, unwarranted, unsportsmanlike action by the 
runner for the obvious purpose of crashing the defensive player rather than
trying to reach the base.  The league acknowledges the fact that on 
occasion contact will be unavoidable and further realizes baseball is a 
competitive sport and there is nothing wrong with a hard aggressive slide. 
Obviously these are umpire judgment calls.  All coaches should be aware of 
this rule and explain it to his players before the season's first game.


